DPW on White House Refusing to Address Pandemic
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WISCONSIN -- In response to White House Chief of Staff Mark Meadows saying that the Trump
Administration will not address the COVID-19 pandemic, Democratic Party of Wisconsin
spokesperson Philip Shulman released the following statement:

“Trump and his administration are just saying what we already know: that they have completely
given up on trying to get this pandemic under control, even as Wisconsin sees its hospital
capacity pushed to the brink by skyrocketing cases of COVID-19 infections and deaths. Even
though Trump exacerbated this crisis, he is still trying to strip protections from the 2.4 million
Wisconsinites with pre-existing conditions and rip away health care from the 150,000 people
who get their health care through the exchange. The only way we will get out of this catastrophe
is by electing Joe Biden and Kamala Harris to the White House on November 3rd.”




